
Student Notices 
Tuesday, June 11th, 2024 

 

 

Announcement 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey, Grade 8 Sharks...Are you interested in joining the Spectrum program next year? 
Today is the deadline for submitting the completed applications! Reminder to bring them in by the end of today, June 
11th at 3:00 p.m.  
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Starting this month, the Library is getting a makeover!  This means that, until the end of the month, the 
Library is open FOR PRINTING ONLY before school, during PLT, at breaks and after school.  We 
are closed completely at lunchtime.  To return books, please use the return slot in the hallway.  We 
expect to reopen sometime in late September.  See you after the glow-up! 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 


